
SUPPORT THE AACMS DANCE DEPARTMENT WITH

CHOOSE FROM 14 FLAVORS OF 
DELICIOUS NUT BUTTERS! 

Order from a Dance Student directly or
Online at NuttyNovelties.com

  (mention AACMS in the order notes!)

September 29th–October 10th
Delivered to school on October 29th

Questions? contact Ms. Muzerall-Lynch at lmuzerall-lynch@aacms.org


